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          18th December 2023 

 

Go 4 Schools Access 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

 

As we approach the end of the Autumn term, I am writing to remind you of processes on how to 

access Go 4 Schools. Go 4 Schools is a platform that we implemented 3 years ago which gives 

parents access to their children’s assessment, behaviour and other important information. It is also 

the platform that you can access your child’s school report.  

As part of the registration when your child was enrolled, you supplied the school with an email 

address. This is your log in address.  

First time users: 

Visit: www.go4schools.com 

Here you will find this page: 

 

 

Select login in and click on the parent log in option.  

This will take you to the page where you will be prompted to enter your email and password. As a 

first-time user, you need to click on the first-time user tab to generate a password.  

http://www.go4schools.com/


 

 

In this field, please input the email which is held on file by the school. This will be the email that you 

receive all other correspondence from the school. If you are in doubt regarding the email held on 

file, please liaise with the office.  

Once, you have entered this, you should receive an email from Go4 Schools with a link to prompt 

you to create a password. (Please check junk and spam if this is not received within half an hour. 

At this point, you will be prompted to re-enter your password and you will have access to your 
child’s assessment data and behaviour reports. Please note, in cases where a parent has more than 
one child in the school, the same email address will be used for all children.  
 
Anytime there is an update regarding your child, you will receive an email asking you to log in. 

Updates include but are not limited to: 

- Positive behaviour alerts 

- Negative behaviour alerts 

- Reports distribution 

It is paramount that you have access to Go4Schools so that you can easily monitor your child’s 

attainment and behaviour.  

May I take this opportunity to remind you that reports will be issued this week – before end of 

Tuesday 19th December 2023 in time for Parent Consultation on Thursday 11th of January 2024. 

Please spend some time perusing through the reports and noting any questions you may want to 

clarify with the class teacher.  

I wish you all a restful and joyous winter break.  

 

Yours sincerely,  

 

Mr L Rusirevi  

Assessment Lead  

 


